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August 26, 2020 

 

Dear Honorable Governor Evers, 

 

We, the undersigned, are urgently asking for your swift action to activate more 

National Guard troops with police powers to be sent to Kenosha County.  Our county 

is under attack.  Our businesses are under attack.  Our homes are under attack.  Our 

local law enforcement agencies need additional support to help bring civility back to 

our community. 

 

We are formally asking for 1,500 National Guard members with police powers to be 

sent to Kenosha County immediately.  Our county is in a state of emergency and we 

need additional law enforcement to help preserve and save Kenosha County.   

 

We encourage you to visit Kenosha County and see firsthand the destruction that has 

been inflicted on our community. 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Monica Yuhas 

Vice Chairwoman 

District 18 

 

John O’Day, Chairman,  District 9 

 

 

 

Cc:  Jim Kreuser, County Executive 

        David G. Beth, Sheriff 
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